
 
Schedule Finder User Group 

Meeting Minutes, May 14, 2009 
 

 
Spring 2009 – Schedule Finder User Group 
 
Attendees:   
Dryden  Wendy Earl 
CNYRIC  Judy Corigliano 
CNYRIC  Pam Dearstine 
CNYRIC  Mary Brady 
Trusmart  Jeff Petrie 
 
Minutes:  
 
Future Meetings:  Scheduled same room for Fall & Spring meetings:  Tentative date for 
Fall 2009 Schedule Finder User Group will be held on November 17th from 10 to 12 in 
Conference Room 4.  The Spring 2010 Schedule Finder User Group will be held on May 
12th from 10 to 12 in Conference Room 3. 
 
Purpose of User Group:  Review product enhancements with users.  Communicate and 
share information with group.  Create new enhancements based on user group feedback. 
 
2009 Enhancements:   
 
Summer - Rollout of the I Phone and I Pod Touch Screen to take the place of the 
PALM OS.  Final testing will be done over the summer.  The system will run on a 
Mac OS 10 system.  No Syncing! No more SD-Chips. 
 
Future – Windows Mobile Professional which must have a touch screen to work.  
We are looking at next fall for testing on that model.  The plan is to use the same 
database from the I Phone.  Windows Mobile is currently written in C Sharp code.  
Trusmart would like to convert the code to Java. 
 
Q & A: Districts asked questions:  
Dryden – What about using a Blackberry with Schedule Finder.  Due to the Java 
environment, currently it is not on the list.  However, we could see this as a possibility in 
the near future. 



CNYRIC – Does a district have to switch or can they continue to use the old PALM OS 
they currently use to receive SF Crunch files?  Yes, they can continue, this will not be 
discontinued.  You still can purchase Palm Devices.   
 
Trusmart – Jeff would like to know who plans to convert from PALM OS to I Phone.  
We would like to get 3 districts to test over this summer.  Please let us know.   
 
Training & Support:  Group Training tentative date for will be held on August 11th 
from 1 to 3 in Conference Room 4.  
 
Survey:  A survey will be sent out to all users to get additional feedback relating to 
features and enhancements. 
 


